
Tomahawk Baptist Church  
May 10, 2015 ~ 11:00 a.m. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Prelude and Candle Lighting  “Sonatina” by Christian Fink         Don Moro  
Chiming the Hour 
 

Welcome   Announcements in Bulletin       Jim Vaught  
Transition Team Update                     Darla Skinner  

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE AND PRAYER 

Opening Prayer                     Thomas Rawls  
Scripture Reading  Psalm 98       
*Hymn of Praise  “Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah” #56             CWM RHONDDA 
 

Litany for Mother’s Day  Bulletin Insert             Melissa Bateman  
Special Music   “Our God is Greater”          Praise Team and Youth Ensemble 
 

PARENT – CHILD – CHURCH DEDICATION  
Bennett Christopher Smith 

Parents: Chris and Sarah Smith 
Introduction                         Jim Vaught 
 

Presentation of Blanket TBC Prayer Shawl Ministry                Sherry Graves  
Litany of Dedication  Bulletin Insert                 Thomas Rawls 
 

Presentation of Gifts 
 

Prayer of Commitment and Blessing                    
 

*Hymn of Dedication  “Would You Bless Our Homes and Families” #507    NETTLETON            
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 

Offertory Prayer    
We Bring Our Offerings             “Drifting” by David Carr Glover       Camryn Breedlove  
 

*The Doxology   #253           OLD 100TH 
 

PROCLAMATION AND RESPONSE 
 

Anthem   “Lord, Whose Love in Humble Service”           Sanctuary Choir      arr. Randall Davidson 
 

Scripture Reading  Genesis 17:15-19        Jim Vaught 
 

Message   When Reality Isn’t What We Envision  
 

*Hymn of Response  “Have Faith in God” #405        MUSKOGEE 
 

Postlude   “Prelude and Fugue in C Major” by J.S. Bach       Don Moro 
 

*Please stand 

We are very glad to welcome back Mr. Don Moro, our guest organist today. 
 

CALENDAR 
Sunday, May 10 Prayer time 9:45a.m. in Rm 218 
Monday, May 11  Prayer Shawl Ministry 10:30a.m.      Deacon  Meeting 7:00p.m.     Softball vs. St. Edwards;  6:30 and 7:30p.m. 
Tuesday, May 12  Transition Team Meeting 7:00p.m. 
Wednesday, May 13  Wednesday Activities:  Dinner at 5:30p.m. 
    Children & Youth Choir, Praise Team 6:15pm      Mission Friends, Children in Action ; Youth 7:00-7:45p.m. 
    Sanctuary Choir 7:00 – 8:30p.m.; Prayer Time 7:00p.m. 
Thursday, May 14  Small group book study, Rawls home, 7-8:30p.m.  

Chapel Dedication Sunday, May 17, 3:00p.m. Please join us next Sunday afternoon for a time of worship and celebration as we dedicate and name the Chapel in honor of Rev. Edwin Clayton (Clay) Thornton III, the longest tenured pastor in Tomahawk’s 239 year history.  Reception will follow. 
 

Graduation Graduating?  Please contact the church office to let us know if you are graduating from high school, college or graduate school this spring.  jeanette.johnson@tomahawk.org or 804.744.2044 
Thank You Thank you to all of those that have helped over the past several weeks to clean up the grounds of our church. Also, thank you to Robbie Waldrop for the sandwiches and the use of your truck.  All of the areas look great. It was wonderful time of fellowship and friendship. We are looking forward to the next project. ~ The Beautification Team  

Wednesday Night Celebration May 20th, 5:30 PM in Fellowship Hall. This is the last Wednesday night dinner of the spring.  Join for a time of food, fellowship and hear what others have learned or been doing this spring.  Dinner is donated anonymously.  
Outside Worship Sunday, May 24, 11 AM Please plan to join us as we worship outside in God’s creation.  Our 11:00 service will be held on the lawn between the sanctuary and Thornton Chapel.  Please bring a chair or blanket to sit on (folding chairs will be available if you need one).  And remember to dress comfortably for the weather.  

Newsletter May 2015 Newsletter was mailed and sent electronically.  Please contact the church office if you did not receive it. 



Guys and Dolls Guys and Dolls will be going to the Virginia War Memorial on Tuesday, May 26. There will be a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board. “Dutch Treat” lunch will follow.   
Feed the Homeless Sunday, May 31 Youth will be making lunches and taking them to feed the homeless. Adults are welcome to help!  

Missions Mania Mark your calendars…Saturday, June 6! Contact Jeanie Hill, Bonnie Cheatham, or Robin Tarr  
Food for the Lighthouse The Missions Committee just made a trip to Mercy Mall to deliver food and clothes that had been donated. They were so thrilled! The shelves at the food bank were bare. Volunteers were going to the store to buy items, they were so low. If you can help bring just one additional item, it would go a long way to helping those in need. Thank you! 

  
Nursery Workers Schedule    Tellers  
May 10         May 17   May 10   May 17 Crystal Rosse     Diane Wisner    Jim Cheatham- Head Linda Weston- Head Jeanie Hill     Abbie Wisner   Jeanie Hill  Earl Cheatham        Jimmy Hill  Joe Horner 
Extended Session (3 & 4 year-olds) 

May 10: Amber Caldwell and Matthew Zangardi 
May 17: Peggy Todd and Conner Waldrop   Attendance for May 3:  Sunday School:     Worship:   116    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Tomahawk Baptist Church 
 

All Christians are called to be ministers. Those in our congregation set 
apart for vocational ministry are: 

 
Dr.  Jim Vaught – Intentional Interim Pastor 

Rev. Thomas Rawls – Associate Pastor of Discipleship 
Susan Kish – Music Director 

 

 

12920 Hull Street Road ~ Midlothian, VA ~23112 
Phone: (804) 744-2044   Fax: (804) 744-7841 

www.tomahawkchurch.org 
 


